
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION STATEMENT 
TO 

PATRONS OF THE RUSSELLVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 
The maintenance department of the Russellville School District maintains an ongoing 
surveillance of buildings with asbestos-containing materials.  We are glad to announce that 

the materials are encapsulated and comply with EPA requirements under the Asbestos in 

Schools Identification and Notification Rule of 1981. 
 

The Russellville School District will continue to monitor and move quickly on any problems 
that may occur.  The semi-annual monitoring reports concerning asbestos-containing 

materials are kept on file with the District.  Questions pertaining to this notification may be 
addressed to Chris Campbell, Russellville School District’s Maintenance & Custodial Manager. 
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